
Good morning, HRT members,


Did anyone else listen to Idalia's symphony last night, as played 
by the wind section of the orchestra? I love the sound of 
whistling winds. How about you?


Joe DeVirgilio made his usual post-storm assessment of the 
property to determine if it was necessary to call out the General 
Assessment team. We are in good shape. Joe took pictures of a 
large tree branch that fell across the sidewalk on Mestre Place, 
(the only noticeable damage). HRT member Amy Kirkpatrick 
reported it to us and Joe followed up. See below. Thank you, 
Amy and Joe.


We were very fortunate with this storm, but the season is not 
over. We still have until Nov. 30th, when the hurricane season 
officially ends. September will be a month that bears watching.


Also, I would like to make an appreciative shout-out to Paula 
Kolodny of the Reach-Out Team. Once again this year, we had a 
request from a member of our community for someone from the 
Reach-Out team to follow up with them after the storm. Once 
again, Paula did so and I am certain that our neighbor really 
appreciated it.


Thanks to all of you for your time and attention!!!






Best,

Mary Rau-Foster


